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Perreault Matt

From: Dana Yanoch <dana.yanoch@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 1, 2017 11:52 AM
To: HED Exhibits
Subject: Caseloads

It is sad that caseload sizes border on 120 in my school district ( Gresham Barlow) and most of those children live 
poverty. Many OTs are cutting back times just to meet demands of the numbers. It is hard to keep OTs and even harder 
to find replacements when they leave.  
 
Thank you for considering a cap on numbers!  
 
Sent from my iPhone  
Dana  
 
 
 


